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From Peter: 

Hi Everyone,

Here is what we have been working towards for the  last few years. 

Please review the draft strategy, go to the meetings and offer your  input.Â  MoTCA has been working hard at this, and
needs all of our support  to have Cabinet acknowledge and accept the idea that recreational trails and all  the users are
important to our communities, citizen social welfare and economic  being.

Please participate, and pass this information along to club  members and other riders.Peter Sprague, MSc.
Executive Director
British Columbia Off-Road Motorcycling Association
-The voice of BC off-road motorcycling
http://bcorma.ca
250-412-3444
peter.sprague@bcorma.ca

Â Â  Â 
Â Â  Â There is an open house coming up in Nanaimo on November 18th.Â  Please make an effort to attend this open house
session. Â   
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